
 

 

THE JACK PETCHEY LEADER AWARD - 2020 

As many of you will know it is now up to you to vote for which adult volunteer should receive the 
2020 Jack Petchey Leader Award! All systems are go!! 
 

If you don’t know about the Jack Petchey Leader Award scheme, please read our Jack Petchey 
Leader Award Info Pack that accompanies this flyer 
 

Only our Young Riders in the youth section of Bigfoot Youth CC can vote and you can only vote once. 
 

So who can you vote for?  
 

Any adult volunteer of the club, they must however: 

 Have demonstrated, in an outstanding way, an ability to encourage and motivate you, our Young 

Riders  

 Be regularly working with you 

 Be over 21 years old 

 Have been involved in our club for at least 1 year 

 Have not won the Leader Award previously, our previous winners being: 

a. Adam Shepherd 
b. Carol Rushmere 
c. Stephen Peate 
d. Spencer Harradine 

o Simon Spearman-Oxx 
 

The club can help answer questions, in case you are not sure which adult volunteer is / is not over 21 

etc! 
 

So who wins?  
 

Simple – the person with the most votes. And if there is a tie – the Leader Award will go to the 
person who got their votes quickest. There can only be one winner. So don’t delay – vote as soon as 
you can! 
 
So how do you vote?  
 

See Adam at one of the club coaching sessions to cast your vote. Last chance to vote is Thursday 
22nd October 
 
Your vote will be kept secret, only known to those in the club organising the Leader Award scheme 
 

It would help if you could briefly explain when voting why you have voted for the person you have 
voted for; as it will help us feedback to the Jack Petchey Foundation 
 

And you can make suggestions as to how you think any award money should be spent! 
 

Vote wisely!       We aim to announce the result at our club session on Thursday 22nd October 


